
 
 

 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MEETING 

FEBRUARY 8, 2023 - 7:00 PM 

Conservation Commission 
Andy Fulton, Chairman 
Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair  
Sherry M. Burdick 
Michael Camacho 
Ray Lemay 

  Marc Phillips

 

THE FEBRUARY 8, 2023 

CONSERVATION 

COMMISSION 

MEETING IS  

CANCELLED 

DUE TO LACK OF 

QUORUM!! 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE 

MARCH 8, 2023 

AT 7 PM!! 

 

 

THANK YOU!!   

Town of Weare 
Conservation Commission 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH 03281 

Fax: (603) 529-4554 

Email: conservation@weare.nh.gov 

Website: www.weare.nh.gov 
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http://www.weare.nh.gov/

